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ATTACHMENT P9  
OLDER USACE CONSULTATION MATERIALS: MCA 
02/22/2019 LETTER  

 
(SEE ATTACHMENT N, ABOVE, FOR ADDITIONAL DETAIL) 
 

 



























We will be reviewing this as a Standard Permit, requiring a submittal of application

form 4345, final plans - showing project limits and Federal navigation channel limits; and

an alternatives analysis.

Our public notice will be sent to CT SHPO, Tribes, and Federal resource agencies.

However, you will need to complete an EFH assessment (NMFS) and reach out to NMFS

for Section 7 (Endangered Species).

Check out their website:  https://www.greateratlantic.fisheries.noaa.gov/

NAE-2018-02161

2-28-2019

Diane M. Ray
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